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May 26, 2017 
 
 
Summer is almost here and the Inwood Forest community pool at 4427 Victory will open on Saturday, 
June 3rd.  Enclosed is the 2017 pool badge application and information about pool registration on 
Saturday, June 3rd and Sunday, June 4th.   
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to make you aware of a few other items. 
 

IFCOP  
 

The Inwood Forest Citizens on Patrol (IFCOP) is in need of drivers and a coordinator. The number of 
drivers has decreased substantially and we need new members to keep the program going. Drivers 
receive training and are asked to drive one hour a week.    One of the most effective ways to reduce 
crime in a community is to have residents that are observant and actively report suspicious activity.  
No security patrol can be at all places at all times.  If you want to keep crime low in IF, go to 
www.ifcop.com and join IFCOP today.   
 

Sign Up for the Inwood Forest Email List 
 
If you are not on the IF email blast list, please sign up today.  This is the fastest way for us to get 
information to residents.  To sign up: 
 
Go to www.inwoodforest.net 
On the home page’s lower left hand side, see Sign Up for Inwood Forest Email Alerts 
Enter your email address and click Subscribe  
You will receive a confirmation email.  In that email, click Yes, subscribe me to this list 
That’s it!  It’s easy. 
 

No Motorized Vehicles on the Green Spaces 
 

The green spaces (former fairways) and detention ponds in Inwood Forest are owned by the city of 
Houston.  No motor vehicles are permitted on these properties or on the cart paths.  If you see an ATV, 
dirt bike, auto, etc… driving around these areas, please call HPD’s non emergency number at   713-
884-3131.  Tell the dispatcher that the property is owned by the city of Houston.  Then, report the 
incident to the IFCIA Board by either calling the IF message center at 1-888-781-0144 or emailing the 
board at board@ifcia.com so that we can follow up on it. 
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